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I support in person voting in Oregon on election day. As in the past, absentee ballots 

should be requested for those who will be unable to vote for health reasons or work 

outside the state on election day (including military service.) I also believe we must 

have proof of citizenship, photo voter ID,  To make this work well, I suggest an 

election day holiday and many poll sites in neighborhoods close to voters. 

 

In the past, we had election results the night of the election. I see no reason this 

should not be still do-able, with counts supervised at the polling place in bi-partisan 

handcount. I look forward to re-establishing confidence in the security of our 

elections. This is currently lacking. 

 

 

Thank you. 


